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What’s on this week? 
 

Monday 15th April: Back to school 
Tuesday 16th April:  
Wednesday 17th April: 
Thursday 18th April: TT Y1 after school Club.  
Y5/Y6 Football after school.  Y1 Right Start.  
Friday 19th April: 

 Value of the half term: 

Perseverance  

Parent Governor: 
 
School are looking to appoint a parent 
governor to volunteer alongside staff and 
governors.  
A parent governor gains insight into the 
teaching and learning, finances and wider 
life of school. 
Becoming a school governor is not only a 
rewarding opportunity to volunteer and help 
young people in your local community, it is 
also a chance to gain transferable skills to 
support your professional development 
If you would be interested, please contact Mrs 
Cornwell.  

Staffing update: 

We are delighted to inform you that on Tuesday 
26th March at 4:00am, Baby Evans made his arrival! 
Mrs Evans and baby are doing well and we cannot 
wait to see them both! Congratulations Mr & Mrs 
Evans, enjoy every second!  

When Miss Hull returns on Monday 15th April, she 
will be Mrs Fish!  We are over the moon for Miss 
Hull and wish her all the luck and love in the world! 
Congratulations Miss Hull & Mr Fish! 

Miss Kinvig is returning to school after Easter.  We 
look forward to welcoming her back following her 
maternity leave.  

Thankyou: 

Thankyou so much for all your continued 
support this term.  The year is flying by.  
The children have, as ever, been a credit to 
you and have worked hard all term.  As we 
approach the summer term, I wish you all a 
safe and happy Easter break.  

Mr Patel 

We want to give an incredibly huge thank you to 
Mr Patel for providing the children with treats for 
the disco as well as an Easter Egg for every child to 
take home. The children are over the moon with 
their kind gift!  We are so grateful for your 
generosity Mr Patel, thank you very much! 

School Disco: 
We had a super time at the disco at the end of 
term.  Thank you again to Mr Patel who 
donated all the sweets, crisps and drinks.  
Without him we would not be able to subsidise 
the events we run throughout the year. 
For the £1 entrance fee we subsidise the end of 
summer visits and events such as the 
pantomime to keep the ever growing transport 
costs manageable for all. We made £83.50 from 
the disco donations. This will go in to school 
fund for our next event.  Thanks. 

Birthdays: 

Wishing the happiest of birthday’s to our children 
who will be celebrating their birthday next week, 
during Half Term and during the first week back: 

Charlie – YR  Darsh – YR  Areeba – YR  Victoria – YR  
Lexi – Y1   Jenson – Y1  Jalijah – Y1  Skyler-Rose – Y1           
Zoya – Y2  Mason – Y3  Renae – Y3  Amelia – Y3  
Freya – Y3  Daniel – Y5  Georgia – Y5  Aurora –Y5   
Frankie – Y6 



We are hoping to run a summer fair next term-
if anyone would be interested in helping with 
this please contact the school office.  

Egg Rolling: 
The children had a fantastic time during the 
egg rolling competition and luckily the rain 
held off for us! Congratulations to our 
winners! 

 

This week’s certificate winners 15.04.24 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Mrs Cornwell 

        

  

        

Winning 
Team 

No assembly  

 

 


